
MIRACLE PLANE and CRASHED PLANE: 
PROPHECIES FROM GOD 

 
On this program I want to talk about the relationship between the three 
tragedies that have hit New York State: the two planes that crashed 
just this month and of course the 9/11 tragedy of 2001. These events 
are related. They all occurred in New York State. They are all warnings 
from God about the End Times for America. 
 
First let's look at 911, and the meaning of the number 911. The number 
11 is a number which signifies homosexuality, that is two males. The 
number ten is a heterosexual number, that is a male and a female. 911 
of course includes the numbers before 10 and the numbers after 10, 
that is 9 and 11 and of course 911 adds up to 11. The burning and 
destruction of the Twin Towers in New York City symbolized the 
destruction of America by fire and brimstone because of our toleration 
of homosexuality. 
 
In my last program I discussed the significance of the number 444 as it 
related to the plane crash in Buffalo. On that plane there were 44 
passengers and 4 crew members. 444 symbolizes the destruction that 
will come to America. It also symbolizes our last President, the 44th 
President, Barack Obama who was elected on November 4th. None of 
this numerology is accidental.  
 
Now let's look at the plane which landed miraculously on the Hudson 
River. The number symbology of this event is also extremely important. 
On that plane there were 5 crew members. The total number of people 
who were saved was 155. As I have been saying all along, 555 is a 
miraculous Rosary number. Jesus said "that in the End Times it would 
be as in the days of Lot."  
 
The 911 tragedy symbolizes the judgment upon America because of 
homosexuality. Jesus also said it would be as in the days of Noah. I 
am sure we are all familiar by now with the image of that plane floating 
in the Hudson River. That plane floating in the river symbolized Noah's 
Ark floating during the Great Flood. Everyone on that plane was saved 
just as everyone in Noah's Ark was saved. And what does the Ark in 
the Old Testament symbolize? That Ark symbolized the Ark of the New 
Testament and that is Mother Mary, because both the Ark of the Old 
Testament and of the New Testament carried God Himself.  
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We need to understand that these three events symbolize the End 
Times and we need to understand that the number which will defeat 
the evil numbers of 444 and 911 is the Rosary number of 555. You and 
I can be safe from the evil that will befall us because we are in the 
days of Noah and we are in the days of Lot and the number that will 
provide protection is the Rosary number.  
 
As I have said in all my other videos, you need to learn to pray the 
Rosary. Don't let Satan fool you. Please don't let any more tragedies 
occur in America. We don't need any more warnings from God. Three 
should be plenty. If we want protection in these End Times from the 
terrible tragedies that are going to befall us in World War III, we need 
the protection of the new Ark of the Covenant. We need Mary's 
protection as we go into the desert away from the reign of the 
Antichrist. 
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